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In Review

May was a very busy month at the PAC featuring 15 events, more than 1250 students on stage, student audiences of more than 2000 and public audiences of nearly 5000.
On May 1, 75 members of Central Hardin High School Choral Department under the direction of Samantha Taylor presented a spring concert before audiences totaling 200.

On May 2, 60 members of John Hardin High Band under the direction of Brian Ellis presented a concert before an audience of 120.
On May 3, 60 members of West Hardin Middle School & Central Hardin High School Jazz/Percussion Bands under the direction of David Centers, Ken Allen and Matthew Baucum presented a concert before an audience of 100.

On May 6, 45 members of John Hardin High School FFA under the direction of Brandon Davis presented an Awards Ceremony before an audience of nearly 100.

On May 10, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union presented its 60th Annual Membership Meeting before an audience of 550.

On May12, 75 members of John Hardin High School Choral Department under the direction of Phyllis Westfall presented a Spring Musical Review entitled “Movie Madness” before student audiences totaling more than 1400 and a public audience of 380.

On May 15, 28 students from the Music & Arts Center of Cultural Learning Youth under the direction of Victor Collins presented an Orchestra Concert before an audience of 100.

On May 16, 200 members of Bluegrass Middle School Band under the direction of Jesse Floyd presented a concert before an audience of 600.
On May 17, 20 members of John Hardin High School Jazz & Percussion Band under the directions of Brian Ellis presented a concert before an audience of nearly 100.

On May 19, 130 students were recognized by the Hardin County Schools Board of Education at their monthly meeting held at the PAC before an audience of 200.

On May 21, 200 members of the Dance Centre of Elizabethtown under the direction of Sherry Barnard presented a Spring Recital before audiences totaling more than 660.

On May 22, 40 students from the Music & Arts Center of Cultural Learning under the direction of Victor Collins presented a recital before an audience of 115.

On May 23, 200 members of North Hardin High School bands under the direction of Brian Froedge and Abe Barr presented a concert before an audience of 575.

On May 24, 40 members of North Hardin High School Jazz & Percussion Band under the direction of Abe Barr presented a concert before an audience of 275.

